


 HOLY TRINITY PARISH  227 SEA ST QUINCY, MA 02169 
t: 617.479.9200  e: holytrinityquincyma@gmail.com  w: holytrinityquincy.com 

PARISH STAFF MINISTRIES 

 
         Our Lady of Good Counsel           Most Blessed Sacrament 

       227 Sea Street            1015 Sea Street 

Weekday Schedule 

Masses …………………………………………….… .………...………..……..…...…OLGC Mon-Fri 9:00 AM 

Holy Hour (Divine Mercy, Adoration, Rosary)………………………………........ OLGC Mon-Fri 8:00 AM 

Holy Hour (Adoration, Rosary)…………………………………………………………..OLGC Wed 7:00 PM 

Weekend Schedule 

Saturday Vigil Mass…....……………………………………………………..… MBS 4:30 PM OLGC 6:00 PM  

Sunday Mass…………...………………………………….………………...… MBS 8:30 AM OLGC 10:30 AM 

Confessions …………………………………………….. MBS Sat 3:00—4:00 PM OLGC Wed 7:00—8:00 PM 

                 We are a welcoming parish seeking to bring the Gospel of Jesus Christ to all who enter our doors. 

OUR WEEKLY GIVING REPORT                              CONFESSIONS 
                                    Saturdays 3:00—4:00 PM MBS 

                               Wednesdays 7:00—8:00 PM OLGC                  

        HOLY HOUR WITH ADORATION,                                                                                            
            DIVINE MERCY CHAPLET  

 AND ROSARY 
       Monday—Friday 8:00 AM OLGC 

       HOLY HOUR WITH ADORATION AND        
             RECITATION OF THE ROSARY 

          Wednesdays 7:00 PM OLGC 

Thank you to those who have pledged to-

wards the 2023 Catholic Appeal. As of 

August 28, our parish has reached $22,191 

or 99% of our goal of $22,400.  To con-

tribute, please complete a pledge form 

found in the pews or at the entrance of the 

church, or visit bostoncatholicappeal.com. God bless you for 

your support of the central ministries of the archdiocese. 

https://holytrinityquincy.com/egiving
https://militiaoftheimmaculata.com/


 
 

A great resource that brings inspiring videos explaining 
Catholic Scripture and Tradition to your device at no cost 
to you! Holy Trinity Parish has subscribed to FORMED 
for the entire parish. Please take advantage of the faith-
based movies, short films, documentaries and audio 
books by signing up as follows:  

1. Visit FORMED.org. If you have signed up before, 
click  Sign in. Otherwise go to step 2. 

2. Click “Formed for Parishes” 
3. Click Sign Up 
4. Enter your full name, email address, ‘Holy Trinity 

Parish’ for parish or organization, telephone number, 
and ‘227 Sea St, Quincy, MA 02169 USA’ for parish 
or organization address.  

5. Click Submit. On the next screen, you will see a mes-
sage ‘Your group already has access.’ You’re in! 

On September 5, we celebrated the feast of St. Teresa of 
Calcutta. In honor of her feast, this week we recommend 
watching the movie: 

Mother Teresa: No Greater Love  

or, browse and watch anything that appeals to you. 

Join the Choir! 
The choirs at Our Lady of Good Counsel and Most 
Blessed Sacrament are back from summer break and are 
seeking new members. If you have a musical talent to 
share with the community, we would love to have you 
join us. Please call John Flavin at (617) 816-4788 or 
email him at jackpf@aol.com (for the choir at 
OLGC). Contact Eileen Timcoe at (617) 750-7628 or 
email her at etimcoe@yahoo.com (for the choir at 
MBS). The choir at OLGC rehearses on Thursday eve-
nings at 7:00 in the chapel (first rehearsal is September 
14) and sings at the Sunday 10:30 Mass. The choir at 
MBS meets Sunday mornings in the choir loft and sings 
at the 8:30 Mass with a brief rehearsal immediately after. 

September 10—23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
“Where two or three are gathered together in my name, there I 
am in the midst of them.” These words are hope-filled words, 
but they are also challenging. We know Christ is present when 
we are gathered for Eucharist. It is easy believe Christ is pre-
sent when we are comfortable with loved ones and 
friends.  But are we as aware of Christ’s presence when we are 
with people who look different from us or hold opposing 
views to ours? Do we believe that Christ is just as present and 
makes a difference in those situations? Take time this week to 
consider these words of Jesus, ask for the grace to be aware of 
Christ “in the midst” of us in both the pleasant and unpleasant 
interactions and conversations.        

All couples celebrating their 
10th, 25th, or 50th wedding 
anniversaries are invited to 
join Cardinal Seán O'Malley, 
O.F.M. Cap. on Sunday, Oc-
tober 29th at 3:00 PM at the 

Cathedral of the Holy Cross, Boston. The Mass includes 
a vow renewal and special blessing by the cardinal. Fam-
ily and friends are invited to attend. Couples can register 
or find more information at bit.ly/WeddingAnnivMass.   

Project Rachel 
Post-Abortion Healing Retreats 

September 23 and November 11 

 

Project Rachel led me to a place of forgiveness and mercy. 
During the retreat, I realized the lasting impact of forgiveness. 
I knew God had forgiven me, and now I needed to forgive my-
self. 

The Project Rachel ministry of the Archdiocese of Boston ex-
tends a special invitation to women suffering from the pain of 
a past abortion to attend a “Come to the Waters of Healing” 
one-day retreat. Upcoming dates are September 23 and No-
vember 11 from 9 AM to 5 PM. Locations are confidential. For 
more information, contact Project Rachel at 508.651.3100. 
or help@projectrachelboston.com.  

 
 
 
 

“Learning to Pray to Learn to Live” 

Fr.Ignacio Larrañaga (OFM)  

1. Based on the Bible 
2. Christ-centered 
3. A total of 15 prayer methods taught and practiced 

throughout the workshop sessions, learning to prayer by 
experiencing prayer 

4. A liberating and healing workshop  made possible 
through the knowledge of God and of oneself 

5. A transformation experience through the contemplation 
of Jesus’ image and his characteristics 

OUR LADY OF GOOD COUNSEL CHURCH 

August 24—December 2, 2023 
7:00 — 9:00 PM 

Registration: Call Lorena Daunais at (617) 301-0481 or  
email  her at topetebeatriz@gmail.com 

UPCOMING SPECIAL COLLECTION 

Sunday, September 17 for the Clergy Trust 

mailto:jackpf@aol.com
mailto:etimcoe@yahoo.com
https://www.evangelizeboston.com/event/annual-wedding-anniversary-mass-2/


 
 

Saturday, September 9 
MBS 4:30 p.m. Arthur and Roberta Connolly 

Sunday, September 10 
MBS 8:30 a.m. Margarita Cortez, Buddy and Reginann Wall 

OLGC 10:30 a.m. People of the Parish 

Tuesday, September 12 
OLGC 9:00 a.m. Rev. Gerald O’Leary 

Wednesday, September 13 
OLGC 9:00 a.m. Mark Donnelly 

Saturday, September 16 
MBS 4:30 p.m. Tom Timcoe 

OLGC 6:00 p.m. Maureen Healy—1st Anniversary 

Sunday, September 17 
OLGC 10:30 a.m. Chrysler Floyd Fernandes, and his 

companions John Paul Bosque and Mark Clarence Libao 
1st Anniversary 

Tuesday, September 19 
OLGC 9:00 a.m. Noreen Myers and Mary Clancy 

Wednesday, September 20 
OLGC 9:00 a.m. Priscilla Bonica 

Saturday, September 23 
MBS 4:30 p.m. Rita T. Stanich 

Sunday, September 24 
OLGC 10:30 a.m. People of the Parish 

Monday, September 25 
OLGC 9:00 a.m. Michael Chenette 

Wednesday, September 27 
OLGC 9:00 a.m. Ann and Alexander Karvelis 

Saturday, September 30 
MBS 4:30 p.m. Donald Kusser 

 

THE FAITHFUL DEPARTED 

Please remember in your  
prayers those who were buried  

from our parish recently  
and all deceased members  
of our parish community. 

LIVE STREAM OF DAILY AND WEEKEND MASSES 

All Masses are streamed live at 
www.facebook.com/holytrinityquincy/videos/  

Visit our website https://holytrinityquincy.com/ for many re-
sources. If you are homebound or sick and in need of a priest or 

in need of help, call Fr. Martin at 617-479-9200 ext. 304. 

                                                   

                    

https://www.facebook.com/holytrinityquincy/videos/


 
 
 
 

Who doesn't love a good saint story? Join us every other week 
for "Walking with the Saints" - a video series where priests and 
religious from around the Archdiocese of Boston share about a 
saint they've come to know. Watch the Evangelize YouTube 

Late registration for the 2023-2024 year has begun. The registration 
form  can be completed at https://holytrinityquincy.com/
registration-form-2023-2024.  Classes begin Sunday, October 1. 

Thank you to the catechists who responded to our appeal for new 
teachers. We have four new teachers this year! 

Starting mid-September , parents who have completed the registra-
tion process (form and payment) will receive regular communica-
tions. Please email htpreled@gmail.com if you have any questions. 

 


